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Congratulations to the VECAN Energy Award Winners in
the Two Rivers Region!
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A heartfelt congratulations goes out to the Bradford Conservation
Commission's Energy Committee (BEC) for winning the 2012 Best
Overall Energy Committee Award. The Vermont Energy & Climate
Action Network (VECAN) picked BEC because of their hard work:

"...organizing the annual Local Energy and Agriculture Festival,
(where one year over 1,000 people attended), sponsoring a
successful Solar Hot Water Challenge, municipal energy
efficiency efforts and other creative public engagement
strategies. BEC is currently looking into oil pre-heaters and
insulating boiler heaters at the Bradford Academy to further
reduce oil usage, hopefully by 10 percent or more."

Over the last couple of years, Two Rivers' staff have assisted the BEC
and Town of Bradford with energy efficiency and conservation
projects. For instance, Two Rivers' staff conducted a streetlight
inventory of Bradford in 2011, which led to the town's transition to
more efficient, LED lighting. Additionally, TRORC funded energy
audits of municipal buildings (including the Bradford Academy,
Public Library, and Town Garage), and provided energy efficient

appliances/supplies for public buildings. This work was funded
through an Energy Efficiency Community Block Grant (EECBG) that
TRORC received from the U.S. Department of Energy.






















